
 
                                                                                                                                                     

        

Faith Manor Family Council invites 

you to our next meeting! 
Dear Faith Manor Families, 

You’re invited to join us for our next Family 

Council Meeting via Teams/Virtual on  

 

Wednesday May 29, 2024 at 7:00pm. 
 

              (See Website for Teams link)     

Join the meeting now 

Lynn Vanlieshout 
Faith Manor Family Council Chair  

 

Lynn VanLieshout Lynn.VanLieshout@humber.ca 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NmY5YzQxNDgtZDFlZi00ODFkLTliOWMtYTY3OGQ1ZDM0NjFk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226a08dd19-7196-4881-95ff-e5e7996d6c60%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22345489fc-ecc3-4c31-9b55-5dd76f003b32%22%7d
mailto:Lynn.VanLieshout@humber.ca

